LOVE ONE ANOTHER, AS I HAVE LOVED YOU, IN OUR HOME, SCHOOL AND PARISH FAMILIES.

23.09.19

Bishop
Ullathorne
Y7's catch up
with present
Yr 6 children.

27.09.19

Yr 6 parent meeting regarding Dol-y-Moch & Secondary school admissions process

PLEASE NOTE THAT MAYDAY BANK HOLIDAY THIS YEAR WILL BE ON A FRIDAY

IT IS FRIDAY 8th
MAY NOT
MONDAY 4th
MAY AS
PREVIOUSLY
SHARED.



Mrs K Baylis - Headteacher

St.Anne's Catholic Primary School

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD

Tel: 024 76302882



@ SAINTANNESCPS

Newsletter: Friday 20th September 2019

SAFETY IN SCHOOL

Can I please remind parents about the importance of keeping your children safe in and around the front entrance of the school. We do have signs up in our car park asking parents not to cut through the car park, but we continue to see parents doing so every single day. Cars come and go in the car park throughout the day. If a car were to reverse, the driver simply would not see our smallest children in their mirrors-believe it or not, we actually see children running ahead of their parents making them extremely vulnerable. Also, we see parents letting their children walk across the front driveway where our staff cars enter and exit every day. Their little lives are far too precious to be risking such unsafe behaviours. Please keep to the paths provided. I know you would not let them run behind cars that were in a public car parks like Tesco or Morrison's, so please adopt the same approach in our car park too.

WATER BOTTLES

We encourage all of our children to bring a water bottle, filled with fresh water, to school every day. Being hydrated helps their brains function better. If your child refuses to drink water (even though we strongly encourage you to change this) please speak to their class teacher. Many thanks

FACEBOOK

My door is always open to meet with parents about any concerns they might have concerning what is happening in school. Whilst I obviously cannot insist that you don't write negative comments about the school on Facebook etc, I would appreciate it hugely if you would discuss issues you have with me so that I might be able to improve whatever situation has upset or annoyed you. To see comments about our school, and our staff, all over Facebook—when a concern has not been brought to me-is extremely upsetting. We want your children to have the best experience every day whilst at school. Writing negatively all over social media will do nothing to remedy or improve a situation, but speaking to me will because I will do everything in my power to ensure things improve. We take all genuine complaints extremely seriously. In school, we continually teach our children that social media is not the forum to write hurtful and personal comments about people. As the adults in their lives, we need to model that for them and teach them how to behave responsibly online.

SOLUTION: THINK BEFORE YOU POST

Is it True
Is it Helpful
Is it Inspiring
Is it Necessary

Is it Kind

13 It Killu

ALDI

If you shop in Aldi, please collect the 'Kit for School' stickers. We only need 300 to access some much needed, free resources. Thanks!

KNIFE CRIME

Many thanks to those parents who attended the talk around knife crime on Tuesday. It was an extremely thought-provoking, and emotional talk, from the mother of a young man who was unfortunately killed with a knife. The children in years 5 and 6 had a talk also, but obviously the content was tailored to their age. It is only through education and communication that we can even begin to end this epidemic that is plaguing the lives of so many, and which is having such a detrimental effect on the world our children are having to grow up in.

PTA

Recently we have had parents enquiring about a school parent's association. This is something we have not had at St. Anne's for many years due to lack of interest. If this is something you think you would like to be part of, please inform the office and we will see if we have enough interest to get some much needed fund raising happening in our school. Many thanks



Well done to all of our wonderful stars this week.



	Star 1	Star 2
Year R		
Year 1	Harley	Zaneta
Year 2	Whole Class	Whole Class
Year 3	Sipho	Kymani
Year 4	Kayla	Adley
Year 5	Ropafadzo	Sophia
Year 6	Colm	Ryan



Class	%	Target met
R	100.0	YES
1	89.7	NO
2	96.8	NO
3	90.7	NO
4	98.6	YES
5	99.3	YES
6	98.0	YES

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated a birthday this week:



Oliwia, Elle-May, Nadia

INFO.

Half terms

laster

Summer

Christmas

Alan Higgs Centre (indoor 4G)

Bedworth Utd FC

ke Playing Fields



HOWTO BOOK...

Call us on 02476 786 349 or you can pay online at: WWW.OFFICIALSOCCERSCHOOLS.CO.UK













0247678 6349 sbitc@ccfc.co.uk

Smoothie Bike

Pedal your way to a Healthy Fruit Smoothie on Thursday 3rd **October 2019**



Surf The Sub

A selection of subs are available with various fillings including:

Meatballs

Ham

Cheese

Tuna

Chicken

Chicken Tikka

All served with salad of your choice

And

Seasoned Wedges

Choose from a selection of desserts from our dessert counter & a drink

42.15





Thursday 3rd October